
Hi Brad, 
 
To relocate the unit, we would need to recover the refrigerant and move it, which would be expensive 
and labor-intensive. Our electricians would also need to be involved, and it would cost around a couple 
of thousand dollars. As a result, we believe that installing a screen around the unit would be a more 
cost-effective option since it was installed in the same spot as the previous one. Do you know if the 
historic commission would be okay with screening it off instead? 
 
 
Thank You, 
 
Paige Franklin 
Admin Assistant & Marketing Coordinator 
McCarver Mechanical Heating & Cooling 
586-489-3884 | www.mccarvermech.com 
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